
The Transition to a new school is an exciting time for your family and we
want to share some information with you about the P&C to help you know

more about our awesome school community. 

CONTACT
pandc@gooburrumss.eq.edu.au

Lisa Fyffe - President
Jodie Hopkins - Vice President

Carla Petersen - Secretary
Annika Warren - Treasurer

P&C Meetings 

2nd Monday of 

the month 

 @ 6.30pm
Gooburrum State 

School Parents

The P&C oversee our
Outside School Hours Care

program, as well as
Vacation Care. 
6.30am - 6pm

Co-ordinator: Karen
gosch1@gmail.com

0401 772 605 

GOSHC

Ham Wheel
School Discos
Colour Fun Run
Mothers Day Stall
Fathers Day Stall
Barefoot Bowls
Bunnings BBQ
School Sports bbq
Raffles 

GOOBURRUM P&C

To work closely with the
school community,  

provide fundraising,  
support and be a voice   
for our School and our

kids! 

Our Mission

The P&C (Parents & Citizens)
are a group of parents or
carers who volunteer and
work together to improve  

and expand school facilities
and create opportunities for

our kids!

Who is the P&C

Membership to the P&C is
open to all !  We encourage
all to be involved! We are

a friendly bunch of people
who want to help the

school and have some fun
doing it!  

How Can I Join?

We value your time and any
commitment at all will be

well received. If you want to
know more, please get in

touch!

Can you contribute?
Even just one thing

A warm and friendly “Welcome to Gooburrum State School”
on behalf of the Gooburrum P&C. We are so pleased you have

chosen to join our school community.

The P&C oversee our
Tuckshop program. 

Every Thursday 
Volunteers needed to  

help prepare food. 

TUCKSHOP

This is what we did in 2023! 



Our Mission: 
To work closely with the school community, provide fundraising, support

and be a voice for our School and our kids!  

Why join the P&C ?
As a School P&C we get great insight into the

running of the school, 
We raise money so we can help to improve our

beautiful school. ﻿ 
Get to meet new parents and form new

relationships.   

Our Fundraising Goals:
Install Automatic Irrigation System for the
ovals and gardens. As we head into drier
times, this would create a nice place to play
all year round.
Build a Propagation Shade House so our
kids can learn the entire plant cycle, from
seed to plant. This directly supports our
sensory garden, forest area and
membership in “Pick of the Crop”.
Install new sporting equipment and
surfaces such as a long jump run and shot
put area for Sports day.

We are always open to ideas, so come to a
meeting and share, we would love to see you. 

Gooburrum State 
School Parents

GOOBURRUM P&C
A warm and friendly “Welcome to Gooburrum State School”

on behalf of the Gooburrum P&C. We are so pleased you have
chosen to join our school community.

What the P&C has provided  
We have provided funds to offset the cost of bus

charters, valuable IT resources, funds to
purchase reading materials, apply for grants for
improved infrastructure. We provided funds to

build the GOSHC building and on top of all      
that - we provide a support network for parents.

Q&A:  
Why do the P&C need volunteers? Without Volunteers, there would be no GOSHC service, no tuck shop,

no fundraising, no discos, no colour fun run, no funds contributed for excursions to help reduce           
costs to parents.

 I only have limited time? The smallest of contributions will be appreciated. A little can go a long way. 
Can I join the meetings online? YES! we understand everyone has full lives, joining online is available. 

How long do the monthly meetings go for? Recently they have been going for 1.5hrs, however can             
be up to 2hrs. 

I want to help, but I don‘t want to get stuck doing big jobs? want to get stuck doing big jobs? The P&C       
is a team, we help each other out, we have fundraising committees where people help in the areas they

want to, there is no pressure to do more than you can. 


